
Stop Learning, Start Learning
When: Thursday 27th July 2017, 10.30-16.00

Where: RCOT Headquarters, London 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting another New Graduate Networking event again 
this summer! In previous years this event has generated a high volume of interest. It’s a day that you 
do not want to miss if you are a newly qualified occupational therapist. 
The programme is shaping up to be more exciting than ever, with workshops and key note speeches 
to be delivered by RCOT staff and external speakers. The event will equip you with useful knowledge 
as a newly qualified occupational therapist, provide you with valuable learning to add to your CPD 
portfolio and help you to expand your professional network by connecting with other newly qualified 
occupational therapists from across the United Kingdom. 

Details:
Lunch will be provided and travel will be reimbursed up to the value of £100 (conditions apply). 
This event is for you if: 
•	 You have not attended a previous New Graduate Networking Event hosted by RCOT 
•	 You graduated with a pre-registration degree in occupational therapy within the last two years 
•	 You are a registered RCOT member 

Save the date: New Graduate Networking Event 2017 (#NQOT17)

Register your interest:  
Please email Angie.Brown@cot.co.uk by the 29th May 2017

Relevant topics, 
excellent and 

enthusiastic speakers; 
a valuable networking 

opportunity

“ I felt inspired 

and reassured! 

A well timetabled, 

well organised and 

structured event 
“ “


